
 
 
 
 
 

 
TEACHER AND SCHOOL SUPPORT COVID-19 GRANT NOTIFICATION 

 
 
As of midnight on November 9, 2020 all eligible classroom teachers and 
school support staff have been identified and provided by email TSSC19 
Grant Certification Form 5734.  Any classroom teacher or support staff 
who was employed by/at the Ewen-Trout Creek School at the time of the 
COVID-19 school closure in April 2020 may appeal eligibility status or the 
FTE calculation to the District in writing by December 4, 2020.  Appeals 
must be submitted to: 
 

Dave Radovich, Superintendent 
Ewen-Trout Creek School 

14312 Airport Rd. 
Ewen, MI  49925 

 
 


